
World Creativity Day – 21 April 2017 

Our scholar Brijesh Khandelwal held an informative session with the other 

International Wing scholars on Academic Honesty. The scholars were briefed on 

the nitty-gritty of how to use the site, why is acknowledging someone’s piece of 

work is a must. The treasure of academic enrichment is available for usage, it is 

expected of us to appreciate and respect someone else’s creation by 

acknowledging the writer. 

The new members of the wing were enlightened and when they were told about 

the repercussions of plagiarism, their eyes popped out, many straightened up, 

eyes wide – this was an eye-opener and the best part is it was their senior 

talking to them that had a strong impact on their sub conscious mind. Very true! 

The intellectual creation of mankind deserves acknowledgement and 

appreciation.  

 


